
Weekly Sports round up 


Oct 2nd - 6th 2023 

Gaelic football 

Our Senior footballers continued their rich vein of form with an exciting one point win against 
Donabate CS this week. Despite being behind by 6 points in the second half they clawed their 
way back into the game and managed to claim a vital victory on a scoreline of 3-13 to 4-9.  

Our U14 team have had two outings so far against St.Aidan's and this week against Benildus 
college. Despite losing out in these games they fought valiantly and will look forward to further 
improvement in their next league game against Portmarnock CS. 

Hurling 

Our Senior hurlers had an excellent win this week in the Leinster A league action beating 
Tullamore CS in a close game. Despite trailing by ten points at half time after facing into a strong 
wind, the lads produced a tremendous second half performance full of skill and determination to 
squeeze out a one point win with superb showings from Ben Kennedy, David Fogarty and Ryan 
McGuirk. 



RUGBY 

Our rugby teams had another busy week on the playing fields with all of the teams in 
action. Our 1st & 2nd Years were unfortunate to lose narrow games to CBC Monkstown but lots 
of encouraging performances in both groups. 

Our Junior team lost 31-22 to St.Andrew's, Dylan Breen x2, Shane Hanratty and Eoin Garvey with 
4 tries. 

Our Seniors claimed a thrilling 31-29 win over High School, with a superb last play turnover from 
Finn McDonald sealing the victory. Tries from Oisin Kelly (x2), Conor Toomey, Luke Ingle and 
Giovanni Nostro.  

Other Sporting news 

Former student Jack Moylan 
has signed a contract to join 
league one team Lincoln City 
in January. Great news for 
Jack who has been excelling 
in his role with Shelbourne FC 
in the League of Ireland. He 
has scored ten league goals 
this year and is one of the 
brightest talents in the 
league. 



Great to see two former students reaching the FAI Cup final this weekend as Bohemian 
FC defeated Galway United 1-0 to reach the decider in the Aviva stadium. Patrick Kirk and 
John O'Sullivan were both part of the team who played on the day. Also, fantastic to see 
some of our current students pictured (below) in the stands supporting their team.  


